
 

20 April 2023 
 
This announcement contains inside information 
 
FY23 post close update and Type 31 contract update  
 
Babcock International Group PLC (“Babcock” or “the Group”) provides an update on FY23 and the Type 
31 contract. 
 
FY23 post close update  
Based on draft management accounts, before detailed management review and subject to audit, the 



The person responsible for arranging the release of this announcement on behalf of the company is 
Jack Borrett as Company Secretary. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ENDS 
 
For further information: 
Andrew Gollan, Director of Investor Relations  +44 (0)7936 039004 
Kate Hill, Group Director of Communications  +44 (0)20 7355 5312 
 
Tulchan Communications  
Olivia Peters / Harry Cameron    +44 (0)20 7353 4200   
 
  
 
Forward -looking statements  
 
Certain statements in this announcement are forward-looking statements. Such statements may relate 
to Babcock’s business, strategy and plans. Statements that are not historical facts, including statements 
about Babcock’s or its management’s beliefs and expectations, are forward-looking statements. Words 
such as ‘believe’, ‘anticipate’, ‘estimates’, ‘expects’, ‘intends’, ‘aims’, ‘potential’, ‘will’, ‘would’, ‘could’, 
‘considered’, ‘likely’, and variations of these words and similar future or conditional expressions are 
intended to identify forward-looking statements but are not the exclusive means of doing so. By their 
nature, forward-looking statements involve a number of risks, uncertainties or assumptions, some 
known and some unknown, many of which are beyond Babcock’s control that could cause actual results 
or events to differ materially from those expressed or implied by the forward-looking statements. These 


